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Attention: 

Goh Sakulpitakphon 

Geologist  

Data Acquisition & Special Projects Unit  

Bureau of Ocean Energy Management 

1201 Elmwood Park Blvd. 

New Orleans, LA 70123 

504-736-5731 
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L22-022 Permit Withdrawal 

October 17, 2023 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Chevron would like to withdraw Permit #L22-022, Big Foot DAS VSP 2. 

In addition, the NMFS LoA dated January 27, 2023 will not be needed. 

No work has taken place. 

 

Thank you for your patience and work on this this technically challenged project. 

We hope to re-visit this technology in the future. 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 

Scott A. Baker 

Chevron Technical Center 

(a Chevron U.S.A. Inc. division) 

Geophysics 

1500 Louisiana Street 

Houston, TX 77002 USA 

sbaker@chevron.com 

Office: +1 832 854 7502 

Cell: +1 713 392 4914 
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